
      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

  

 

 

 

 

   

  

  

  

  

 

 

 

   

  

 

 

  

 

 

   

  

 

 

  

  

 

  

 

  

 

  

Banks Lane Junior School Newsletter  

 
 

                                                   

Friday 7th September 2018 
219th Edition                                                  

The Weekly Roar! 

WELCOME MUSIC LESSONS 

We would all like to say a huge welcome to the 

children who have joined us this week, as well as 

welcoming back all of those in Years 4, 5 and 6. 

Hoping you all had a lovely summer! 

 

 
 

We also welcome the following new staff members 

 

Miss A Thorley – Class 4S 

Mr P Walker – Class 5S 

Mrs N Williams – School Office  

 

 

 

 

 

YEAR  6 AWARDS 2017-18 

 

Music lessons in school start on Friday, 14th September 

Each child will be given a letter stating the day and 

time of his/her lesson. Where possible lessons have 

been arranged to fit around the music carousel, 

 

Mrs Austin-Strange will be starting her music theory 

classes on Thursday, 13th September. 

 

For any queries please contact; 

liza.austin-strange@bankslane-jun.stockport.sch.uk 

 

 

 

 

Rotary Club ‘Caring For Others’ Award Winner – Kaiden (6S) 

Runners Up – Maisie (6B) Rachel (6L) Lilli (6S) 

 

Sports Personality Award Winner – Haydn (6S) 

Runners Up – Adam (6B) Freddie (6L) Casy-Leigh (6S) 

 

Citizenship Award Winner – Olivia (6L) 

Runners Up – Kal (6B) Daniel (6L) Lucy (6S) 

 

Creativity Award Winner – Millie (6L) 

Runners Up – Hannah (6B) Ruby (6L) Callum (6S) 

 

Performing Arts Award Winner - Ben (6B) 

Runners Up – Logan (6B) Maddison (6L) Evie (6S) 

 

Outstanding Progress Award Winner – Ivy (6B) 

Runners Up – Olivia (6B) Bode (6L) Lauren (6S) 

 

Outstanding Achievement Award Winner - Dylan (6S) 

Runners Up – Georgina (6B) Max (6B) Caitlin (6L) Millie (6L) 

Maya (6S) Jorja (6S) 
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FA CUP 

FANTASTIC ATTENDANCE AWARD 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week we achieved an overall average 

attendance of 97.8%.  

Our running total is 97.8%.  

Our weekly and overall target is 96.5%.  Thank you for 

helping us to achieve this. 
 

 

 

   

 

BIRTHDAYS 

 

HEADTEACHER AWARDS 

 

The Headteacher’s Merit Award was given to Grace from 

4L and James from 4B.  

 

Well done to both of you! 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 
 

Class % Attend  

3B 100% 

 3L 100% 

3S 98.3% 

4B 95.8% 

4L 98.4% 

4S 98.3% 

5B 100% 

5L 100% 

5S 89.7% 

6B 98.3% 

6L 98.3% 

6S 96.8% 

 

This week’s Winners 

1ST 3B/3L 

5B/5L 
100% 

  

 
  

 

Choosing your child’s secondary school is an important decision for you. To help with this selection process we have 

listed below the local high school open evenings. Please note applications need to be submitted online no later than 31st 

October 2018, the website is www.stockport.gov.uk/schooladmissions 

 

Bramhall High School – Thursday 27th September, 5 – 8pm 

 

Hazel Grove High School – Thursday 11th October, 5 – 8pm 

 

Marple Hall School – Thursday 20th September, 4:30 – 8pm 

 

Stockport School – Thursday 4th October, 5 – 8pm 

 

Stockport Academy – Wednesday 19th September, 6 – 8pm 

 

Harrytown R.C High School – Thursday 27th September, 4:30 – 7:30pm 

 

Werneth High School – Thursday 13th September, 5 – 8pm 

 

Stockport Grammar School – Saturday 22nd September 10 - 12pm or Saturday 17th November – 10 – 12pm 

SECONDARY SCHOOL OPEN EVENING AND 

APPLICATION INFORMATION 

Happy Birthday this coming week to: 

Fletcher  

Isobel 

Jake  

Bow  

Miguel  

Brody  

Ashley  

Isabella  

Freddie  

Grace  

 

 

This newsletter is emailed weekly to parents/carers. Please let us know if you would like us to email it to you.    

It is also available on our website at www.bankslane-jun.stockport.sch.uk 

If you have any queries or concerns, please email admin@bankslane-jun.stockport.sch.uk or phone the school office on 0161 480 2330 

http://www.stockport.gov.uk/schooladmissions
http://www.bankslane-jun.stockport.sch.uk/
mailto:admin@bankslane-jun.stockport.sch.uk

